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Thank you for your June 9th memo, which was very helpful. I would be interested in 
seeing further analysis of the Schaeffer, Massachusetts, and Stein cases, with particular attention 
to their factual setting. I do not understand why a judicial election or a petition to place 
something on the ballot should not be subject to the one person - one vote rule. 

cc: Legal Team 


